

Dear EPS Families,

Welcome back! My name is Debbie Lingel and I am the music teacher at Eldridge Park School. Students at EPS receive music instruction twice a week. During music class, we perform songs from many cultures, play various instruments, learn how to read music, and even compose our own music. All K-3 students perform in a grade-level concert which parents and family members are invited to attend. More information will be sent home as each concert date approaches. The concert dates for this school year are below.

Please mark your calendars!

2nd Grade-- Wednesday, December 11, 2019 at 1:30pm 1st Grade--Wednesday, March 18, 2020 at 1:30pm 3rd Grade--Wednesday, May 6, 2020 at 1:30pm Kindergarten--Wednesday, June 3, 2020 at 1:30pm

Additionally, we will be continuing our Guest Musician program in music class! If you or another family member would like to share a song with your child's music class (singing and/or playing an instrument), we would love for you to be a Guest Musician! If you are interested in performing for your child's music class, please email me at DLingel@Itps.org and we will schedule a date and time for you to visit.

I look forward to a wonderful and musical year with you and your children!

Best regards,

Ms. Debbie Lingel EPS Music Teacher DLingel@ltps.org